
PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMMISSION 

August 18,2008 

Ms. Stephanie Stumbo 
Executive Director 
Public Service Commission 
21 1 Sower Boulevard 
Frankfort, Kentucky 40602 

RE: Grayson County Water District 

Dear Ms. Stumbo 

Proposed Rate Increase-Case # 2008-0057 

After carefully reviewing the Commissions staff report dated August 6, 2008 and 
bringing it before the Grayson County Water Districts full board fat discussion on 
August 18, 2008, it has been determined that the findings of the Commission 
staff of the ability to increase rates as high as 10.3 % to meet revenue 
requirements would be the prudent adjustment to make at this time. 

It is respectfully requested that the commission grant the Grayson County Water 
District the rates as calculated by Commission staff as shown in attachment C. It 
is further requested that these rates be applicable to its wholesale customers as 
well as its retail customers. 

By applying the 10.3% increase it is expected that Grayson’s revenue from sales 
will increase to $3,118,869 or an increase of $291,390 annually 

It is further understood that Grayson will have to provide customer notice of the 
newly requested rates which will be accomplished by advertisement in the 
Counties largest circulating paper. A copy of which will be forwarded to the 
commission when the proper advertisement has circulated and an affidavit and 
tare sheet is received by the District 

If any additional information is need please feel free to contact me or Mr. Kevin 
Shaw, - Manager of the Grayson County Water District at (270) 259-2917 

k h n  Tomes 
Chairman of the Board of Grayson County Water District 


